From: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2019 6:14 PM

To: Scott Hay

Cc: Property; Lila Shi

Subject: RE: SSD-9692 - Meriden School, Margaret Street and Redmyre Road, Strathfield
Hi Scott,

Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS and has no further submission.
Thanks,

Jason Wall
Program Development Manager

O Ausgrid s

02 9269 2919
24-28 Campbell Street, Sydney NSW 2000
lila.shi@ausgrid.com.au




